Sent: May 16, 2022 5:19 PM

To: Office of the Mayor < Officeofthe. Mayor@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Hamilton100 Commonwealth Bid Corporation presentation to GIC May 18

Dear Mayor Eisenberger,

I trust this email finds you well. I am contacting you on behalf of SportHamilton, The Official Sport Council for the City of Hamilton, regarding the presentation by the Hamilton100 Bid Committee Corporation to the GIC scheduled on Wednesday May 18.

I kindly request that you review the attached letter below and urge you to vote in favour of authorizing City staff to negotiate an agreement with Hamilton100 in order to collaborate should the Province invite the commencement of a multi-party agreement in the future. It is important to enable City staff to have the opportunity to negotiate the best possible outcomes for its citizens. This in no way formalizes a commitment to the Games or mandates funding or any obligation on behalf of the City.

As you are aware, SportHamilton proudly supports and encourages the volunteer work of the Hamilton100 Commonwealth Bid Corporation as they endeavour to bring the Games to Ontario in 2030, not just an international one-time event but as a movement of huge social impact improving communities to be more healthy, sustainable and prosperous. Well-being of communities involves a combination of social, economic, environmental, cultural and political impact.

Again, I respectfully request that you consider the information presented to you by the Hamilton100 Commonwealth Bid members at the GIC meeting, ask questions and please vote to enable City staff to be involved in the next steps in this process.

Sincerely, Helen



Helen Downey President | SportHamilton

email: presidentsporthamilton@gmail.com The Official Sport Council for the City of Hamilton





